
  

 

Registered Charity No: 1045268 

 

Friday 16th October 2020 

Donation Day 

 

Unfortunately, this year we are unable to hold our much-loved Christmas 

Fair but we will still be having our Christmas Raffle.  

 

On Friday 16
th
 October we will be having our first donation day and we 

kindly ask for a donation of a gift for the raffle. In return the children may 

come to school in non -school uniform on this day if they wish.  

 

This year we would be grateful if you could donate one of the following items 

on this first donation day: 

 

Bottles of drink 

Smellies 

Scented Candles 

Christmas novelty gifts 

Christmas Gift sets 

Children’s arts and craft items 

Any items suitable to go into a Christmas hamper 

 

 

All gifts can be left on the table outside the School office at the start of the day. 

 

 


